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What is Happening in the coming weeks?  
Monday 8th May – Extra Bank Holiday to mark the King’s Coronation Wednesday  
10th May – Multiplication Check Info Afternoon for Year 4 Parents (all have been informed) 
Thursday 11th May – Heights and weights for reception children (letter has been given out)  
Monday 22nd May – Phonics Screening Information session for Year 1 Parents  (3.30pm-4.15pm) 
Friday 26th May – Last day of half term  
W/B 12th June – Multiplication Check Week – Year 4 children / Phonics Screening week – Year 1 children  
Saturday 15th July – Summer Fair (Please note the change of date from previous (8th July). 
We are still also busy planning some summer/transition trips – we will be able to tell you more soon! 
 

Attendance Matters, Please bring 
your child to school everyday! 

Our Cheerdance club continues to be a huge success! 
We are busy organising more clubs for after half term. 
Reception parents, please remember that Art Club is still 
on every Tuesday until half term. 

 
 


